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On Thursday 23 May we took advantage of the sunshine and shared some flower arranging fun in our garden, here at

Woodstock Residential Care Home.

It was lovely to be outside together and our ladies really enjoyed working with the colourful flowers, whilst chatting and helping each

other.

Their finished arrangements were beautiful and were placed on our tables for everyone to enjoy. Great work ladies!
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